
  



 

                
   School Name :          

   School Index No :          

   U-DISE Code :    H.M. /Assistant Teacher 

   I-OSMS School Code :          

      All columns shall be filled up with correct information  

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

SL 
NO 

Date of 
occurrence 

of the 
vacancy 

Point 
of 

Roster 

Whether 
reserved for 
Gen, S.C, S.T, 
OBC-A, OBC-
B, PH-VH, PH-

HI, PH-OH, 
etc 

Name of the candidate 
appointed indicating 

Gen, S.C, S.T, OBC-A, OBC-B, 
PH-VH, PH-HI, PH-OH, etc 
(with respect to 100 point 

roster) 

I-osms 
Employee 

Code D
at

e 
o

f 
ap

p
o

in
tm

en
t 

If the candidate of the 
right community is not 

appointed to the 
reserved vacancy, 

reasons for not doing so 

Remarks 

D
at

e 
o

f 
re

ti
re

m
en

t 

Name of the 
Post (Assistant 

Teacher(UP), Assistant 
Teacher (GRAD), 

Assistant Teacher (PG) 

Appointed for 
which Subject 

Vacancy 
Medium 

(Bengali, English, 
Hindi, Urdu, etc.) 

Vacancy 
Gender 
(Female, 

Male/Female) 

Post Sanctioning 
no and date 

                HM N/A         

  

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

All Vacancy as given above along with category and date of Occurrence have been duly Authenticate by official BCW till 07.03.2018    

               

  Seal and Signature of the HOI      Seal and Signature of the DI(SE)  

Annexure - A 

a b c d e 



               

SL 
NO 

Date of 
occurrence 

of the 
vacancy 

Point 
of 

Roster 

Whether 
reserved for 

Gen, S.C, 
S.T, OBC-A, 
OBC-B, PH-
VH, PH-HI, 
PH-OH, etc 

Name of the candidate 
appointed indicating 
Gen, S.C, S.T, OBC-A, 
OBC-B, PH-VH, PH-HI, 
PH-OH, etc (with respect 

to 100 point roster) 

I-osms 
Employee 

Code D
at

e 
o

f 
ap

p
o

in
tm

en
t 

If the candidate of the 
right community is not 

appointed to the 
reserved vacancy, 

reasons for not doing so 

Remarks 

D
at

e 
o

f 
re

ti
re

m
en

t 

Name of the 
Post (Assistant 

Teacher(UP), Assistant 
Teacher (GRAD), 

Assistant Teacher (PG) 

Appointed for 
which Subject 

Vacancy 
Medium 

(Bengali, English, 
Hindi, etc.) 

Vacancy 
Gender 
(Female, 

Male/Female) 

Post Sanctioning 
no and date 

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

                            

              
  
  

            

                            

                            

                            

All Vacancy as given above along with category and date of Occurrence have been duly Authenticate by official BCW till 07.03.2018    

               

  Seal and Signature of the HOI      Seal and Signature of the DI(SE)  



 

 

               
   School Name :         

   School Index No :         

   U-DISE Code :    Non-Teaching 

   I-OSMS School Code :         
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

All columns shall be filled up with correct information 
 

 

 
 

                     

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

SL 
NO 

Date of 
occurrence 

of the 
vacancy 

Point 
of 

Roster 

Whether 
reserved for 
Gen, S.C, S.T, 

OBC-A, OBC-B, 
PH-VH, PH-HI, 

PH-OH, etc 

Name of the candidate 
appointed indicating Gen, 

S.C, S.T, OBC-A, OBC-B, 
PH-VH, PH-HI, PH-OH, etc 

(with respect to 100 point 
roster) 

I-osms 
Employee 

Code D
at

e 
o

f 
ap

p
o

in
tm

en
t 

If the candidate of the 
right community is not 

appointed to the 
reserved vacancy, 

reasons for not doing so 

Remarks   

D
at

e 
o

f 
re

ti
re

m
en

t 

Name of the Post (Clerk, 

Group-D(Peon),Group-D(Lab 
Attendant), Group-D(Matron), Group-

D(Night Guard),Librarian, etc. 

Vacancy Medium 

(Bengali, English, Hindi, 
Urdu, etc.) 

Vacancy 
Gender (Female, 

Male/Female) 

Post 
Sanctioning 
no and date 

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

All Vacancy as given above along with category and date of Occurrence have been duly Authenticate by official BCW till 07.03.2018    
              
  Seal and Signature of the HOI      Seal and Signature of the DI(SE)  
              

Annexure - B 

a b c d 



SL 
NO 

Date of 
occurrence 

of the 
vacancy 

Point 
of 

Roster 

Whether 
reserved for 
Gen, S.C, S.T, 

OBC-A, OBC-B, 
PH-VH, PH-HI, 

PH-OH, etc 

Name of the candidate 
appointed indicating Gen, 

S.C, S.T, OBC-A, OBC-B, 
PH-VH, PH-HI, PH-OH, etc 

(with respect to 100 point 
roster) 

I-osms 
Employee 

Code D
at

e 
o

f 
ap

p
o

in
tm

en
t 

If the candidate of the 
right community is not 

appointed to the 
reserved vacancy, 

reasons for not doing so 

Remarks  

  

D
at

e 
o

f 
re

ti
re

m
en

t 

Name of the Post (Clerk, 

Group-D(Peon),Group-D(Lab 
Attendant), Group-D(Matron), Group-

D(Night Guard),Librarian, etc. 

Vacancy Medium 

(Bengali, English, Hindi, 
Urdu, etc.) 

Vacancy 
Gender (Female, 

Male/Female) 

Post 
Sanctioning 
no and date 

             

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

                          

All Vacancy as given above along with category and date of Occurrence have been duly Authenticate by official BCW till 07.03.2018    

              

  Seal and Signature of the HOI      Seal and Signature of the DI(SE)  

 


